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HEALTH SERVICES DEPARTMENT UPDATE 

MôChigeeng First Nation 

Health Services has now received its supply of Flu 

vaccinations. Our goal is to immunize as many 

people as possible to prevent people from getting 

the flu and to reduce the risk of having multiple ill-

nesses at once. If you are interested in getting 

your 2020 Flu Vaccine please call Health Services 

(705-377-5347) to book a time to come in to get 

you and your family vaccinated. 

 

 A reminder to  our elders in the community. The 

high-dose flu shot for elders is available to be re-

ceived at Sweetgrass Pharmacy. If you are need-

ing to get you high-dose flu vaccine, please  con-

tact Sweetgrass Pharmacy (705-377-7479) to book 

an appointment to receive your flu shot.. 

The Mental Health Team is currently running a vid-

eo series on our Health Services Facebook page 

regarding Harm Reduction.  They will be releasing 

videos every Monday with information and tips on 

the different parts of Harm Reduction. Safe Kitôs 

and Naloxone training are just a few topics that will 

be covered during this Harm Reduction video se-

ries. 

Health Services also has a few job postings out. 

The need for Mental Health workers on Manitoulin 

Island is high, especially with the recent rise of 

overdoses and crises within the community and on 

Manitoulin as a whole. We have postings for  the 

following positions: Alternative Programs Work-

er, Mental Health and Addictions Worker, and 2 

Community Health Nurse Positions. The job 

postings will be in this newsletter with all the 

detail you will need to apply! We hope to re-

ceive some applications from you!  



 






